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August 7, 2019

Chief of Staff and Program Counsel
Office of Government Ethics

1201 New York Avenue NW, Suite 500
Washington, DC 20005

Dear Ms, Finlayson,

The House Appropriations Subcommittee on Financial Services and General Government
has received the Office of Government Ethics’ (OGE) letter dated June 13, 2019, requesting
approval to use $50,000 in available lapsed balances from Fiscal Year 2018. These funds are
expected to be used to enhance Integrity, OGE’s secure web-based public financial disclosure

filing system.

The Committee has reviewed your request and approves of the proposed use of funds.

Sincerely,

Mike Quigley '
Chairman

Subcommittee on Financial Services and
General Government




